
	

	
	
	
	
	
August	15,	2017	
	
Dear	Local	Business	or	Organization;		
	 The	time	is	upon	us	to	start	thinking	about	participating	in	this	years	Hometown	Halloween,	
and	we	are	so	excited	that	you	may	be	joining	us.		
	 This	years	event	will	be	held	on	Saturday,	October	28th,	2017	on	Main	Street	in	Downtown	
Covington	from	10:00	AM	until	12:00	PM.		
	 Businesses	are	welcome	to	come	set	up	a	Candy	or	Treat	Station	on	the	sidewalks	of	Main	
Street	starting	at	8:30	AM	(when	I	arrive).		There	is	no	fee	for	this	event	except	for	you	to	be	able	to	
provide	enough	Candy	or	Treats	for	all	the	Children	that	will	partake	in	the	festivities.		Last	year	we	had	
close	to	1500	Parents	and	Children	who	attended.		
	 This	is	a	wonderful	way	to	get	your	Business	/Organizations	name	out	there,	as	well	as	an	
awesome	opportunity	to	be	a	part	of	our	amazing	community.		
	 If	you	are	interested	in	participating	in	this	years	event,	please	fill	out	the	following	
information	and	get	it	back	to	be	as	soon	as	possible:		
	
Organizations	Name:____________________________________________________________________	
Your	Name:	___________________________________________________________________________	
Email	for	Correspondence:	_______________________________________________________________	
Number	of	Workers	Participating:	_________________________________________________________	
Contact	Phone	Number:	_________________________________________________________________	
	
Olde	Town	Covington’s	events	are	always	free.		We	are	able	to	do	this	through	Grants	and	Donation.	
_________	I	would	like	to	make	a	Donation	
_________	I	would	like	to	be	a	Sponsor	of	an	Event/Prize		
_________	Please	keep	me	informed	of	any	upcoming	events	that	my	Business/Organization	may	be	

able	to	participate	in.	
	
If	you	should	have	any	questions,	please	feel	free	to	contact	me	via	Email	at	cary.linkswiler@gmail.com,	

text	or	call	at	540-960-0748	or	DM	me	at	www.facebook.com/oldetowncovington.	
Please	keep	my	number	handy	for	the	day	of	the	event,	should	you	choose	to	participate.		We	look	

forward	to	having	you	join	us	this	year.	
	
Please	use	the	options	listed	above	to	return	your	Registration	form	and	commitment.		
	
Thanks,		
Cary	Linkswiler	
	


